
To: xx  
 
We would like you to evaluate  the need for protected left turn signals at the intersection of 
Overland Ave. and Palms Blvd. in all directions. Given the ever-growing congestion that takes 
place between this corridor of the 10 and the 405, not having a left-turn signal is causing 
dangerous driving maneuvers, such as, but not limited to, running yellow and red lights, blocking 
traffic, and speeding. Additionally, the lack of a protected left signal has caused even greater 
congestion, often causing a standstill where drivers cannot turn during high traffic hours.  
 
We would like to request an evaluation that clarifies: 

● What threshold exists to designate a left-turn signal (and not just a left-turn lane) 
● Whether this intersection meets that threshold in all directions 
● And informs the Mar Vista and Palms NCs of the criteria and your decision to install a 

protected left-turn signal at this intersection 
 
It is of this committee's resolve to investigatea protected left-turn signal at Overland Ave. and 
Palms Blvd. to build a safer and more accommodating driving experience for our stakeholders.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Mar Vista Community Council Transportation, Infrastructure & Sustainability Committee 
Palms NC Transportation & Infrastructure Committee 


